
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
April 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

BURWELL HOUSE MEETING 

 

The Year 6 residential trip to Burwell House is fast approaching!! 

 

To enable you to find out details, and ask any questions about the visit, we will be holding a 

meeting for parents (no children please) on Thursday 16th May at 6.00 pm. 

 

I do hope you are able to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 
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